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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 

 
To:   Utah Division of Public Utilities 

 
From:  Public Service Commission of Utah 

 Gary Widerburg, Commission Secretary 
 

Date:   October 19, 2015 
 
Subject: Extension of Time Requested to Review Rocky Mountain Power’s Service 

Quality Report for the Period January 1 through June 30, 2015 
 Docket No. 15-035-72 
 
 
 
The Commission received a Memorandum in Docket No. 15-035-72 filed October 13, 
2015, from the Utah Division of Public Utilities (“Division”), requesting an extension of 
time to complete its review of Rocky Mountain Power’s Service Quality Report for the 
Period January 1 through June 30, 2015. The Division is requesting an extension of time 
until December 5, 2015, which will allow the Division an opportunity to incorporate its 
observations from the Technical Conference scheduled for November 19, 2015. 
 
The Commission grants the extension of time until December 5, 2015.

 


